
angoonangion ferry begins service
the alaska marine high-

way will begin service to angoonangion
on june 27 governor hammond
announced today

once a week service to the
southeastern alaska community
will be supplied by the state
ferry leconte hammond said
on a year round basis passen-
gers will be able to utilize
one north bound and one south
bound sailing each week

previously travelers to and
from angoonangion have had to de-
pend mainly on charter air
travel

this new service further
carries out the states goal of
providing a convenient means
of travel to alaskansalaskasAlaskans and hard
to reach communities in a
cost efficientefficieni manner ham-
mond said it is another
important milestone yiin the
history of the alaska marine
highway

the first sailing to angoonangion
will be from the auke bay
terminal at juneau beginning
at 10 im monday june 27
the leconte will arrive in
angoonangion at 630 pm with
an intermediate stop at
hoonahhookah the return sailing
leaves angoonangion at 9 that
night arriving back at auke bay
at 230 tuesday morning


